
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VOTER’S BILL OF RIGHTS 
 

Under New Jersey Law you have the right to vote 
in privacy, to have a reasonable amount of time to 
vote, to receive a replacement ballot if you spoil 
the first one, and to bring written material into the 
polling place for your personal use. 
 
A “Voter’s Bill of Rights” will be prominently 
displayed at your polling place. 
 
If you believe that your right to vote has been 
violated in any way, you should immediately 
notify your County Board of Elections or County 
Commissioner of Elections at 732-929-2167 or 
toll-free at 1-800-452-5254. 
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